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Dear Chairperson and Committee Members: 
 
The United Independent Liquor Retailers of Rhode Island object to Bill H 5603. 
 
It is a clear violation of the three-tier system.  The removal of the Class A retailer and addition of 
all retail licenses is a violation of the restrictions of the license classes. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Jane Costanza 
Secretary 


